
Contact: Kristin  Starnes

Statement in Response to the All-new 2011 Dodge Durango Nomination for "North American
Truck of the Year"

December 15, 2010,  Auburn Hills, Mich. - The following statement can be attributed to Ralph Gilles, President and

CEO, Dodge Brand, Chrysler Group LLC:

"The Dodge team is honored that journalists who have driven the all-new Dodge Durango have made it a finalist for

the 2011 North American Truck of the Year award. The Durango represents where the Dodge brand is going with its

six new or refreshed products for 2011-- striking vehicles that are thoroughly engineered and fun to drive. It's always

rewarding when third party sources recognize that we're creating products that will delight our customers."
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Additional information and news from Stellantis are available at: https://media.stellantisnorthamerica.com
 


